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Approved minutes of a special meeting of Henstridge Parish Council held on Monday 18th February 2019
Present: David Nichols (Chair), Howard Bentley-Marchant, Ken Courtenay, Peter Crocker, Dennis Finch, Elspeth Graham, John Graham, Carolyn Nichols, Jean Oswick, Barry Paginton, Bruce Pike and Michael Player. 

Clerk: Zöe Godden

There were no members of the public present at the start of the meeting. 

The meeting started at 19:30.
1. Apologies for absence. 
Apologies had been received from Simon Cullum.
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed to approve the reason for absence as reported. 
2. Declarations of interest.
There were no declarations of interest.
3. Exclusion of Press and Public: To consider exemption of press and public for remainder of meeting under Public Bodies Admissions To Meetings Act 1960, Section 1 (2) on the grounds that discussion of the following business is likely to disclose confidential information.
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed to exclude the press and public.
4. To receive a report from the panel elected to investigate a personnel issue and to consider the report’s recommendations, as follows:
The Chairman informed members that the report was a record of the work of the panel and not an authority. The report could not be amended but the Parish Council would need to decide if it agrees with the recommendations contained in the report. The Chairman went on to explain the Parish Council’s voting procedure and then asked Howard Bentley-Marchant to introduce the report in his role as lead panel member.
Howard explained that a list of personnel complaints were extracted from the papers submitted by the complainants and summarised the panel’s findings.  
a) That the panel’s recommendation in terms of how to resolve the personnel issue is implemented. 

RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed that the panel’s recommendation in terms of how to resolve the personnel issue was approved and that the panel itself would implement the required actions.
b) The terms of reference for the Open Spaces Committee should be reviewed to formalise the status of Open Spaces matters and at what level they should be considered in order to establish a clear level of delegated autonomy.

Howard Bentley-Marchant explained the panel’s reasons for recommending that the terms of reference of the Open Spaces Committee should be reviewed.

RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed that the terms of reference of the Open Spaces Committee should be reviewed and that the activities of the Open Spaces Committee should be suspended until the new terms of reference were implemented. It was further agreed that all Open Spaces matters would be dealt with by the full council until the new terms of reference had been approved by the full council. 

10 votes for; Dennis Finch and John Graham abstained from voting and asked for their abstentions to be recorded in the minutes. 

c) The role and constitution of the Personnel Committee should be reviewed and external advice should be sought as appropriate. 

Howard Bentley-Marchant explained the panel’s reasons for recommending that the role and constitution of the Personnel Committee should be reviewed. 
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed that the role and constitution of the Personnel Committee should be reviewed and the Clerk was instructed to add this matter to the next full council agenda so that action could be agreed. 
d) A process for the handling of draft minutes for any committees should be put in place. 

RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed that all minutes, draft or otherwise, from committees or subordinate groups are noted on the agenda of full council meetings. 
e) Committee agendas should be distributed to all Parish Councillors. 

RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed that future agendas for committees, sub-committees and subordinate groups should be distributed to all Parish Council members. 
The Chairman asked for all copies of the report to be handed back to Howard Bentley-Marchant for destruction. 

5. Date of Next meeting – The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Monday 4th March 2019.



                                                               


The meeting ended at 19:54.
Agreed and signed by the Chair​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________________________

Date  _______________________________________________________________
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